
Dear Valued Supporter, 

As we reflect on the courage and dedication of our veterans, we want to take a moment to 

express our heartfelt gratitude for your ongoing support of our mission. 

Your monthly contributions play a crucial role in providing essential services and resources to 

veterans in need. Every dollar counts, and your commitment allows us to continue our work in 

helping those who have bravely served our country. 

We invite you to consider increasing your monthly gift or encouraging others to join our cause. 

Together, we can make a profound impact on the lives of veterans and their families. 

Thank you once again for your generosity and support. Your compassion inspires us every day! 

With gratitude, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Veterans Group Name] 


